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EnV at Mary Brickell Village, which was slated to be a new rental apartment project has changed to a 

condominium project. Developers, seeing the high demand for pre-construction condominiums in 

Brickell, changed the name of the development to Nine at Mary Brickell Village, and switched the 

construction plan condominiums. The tower will still have 390 units on 34 floors. 
Changing the plan to condominiums from apartment rentals will offer more profit to the developer 
faster, say industry experts. With other new condo towers reeling in big monied foreign buyers, the 
area around Brickell has made an impressive turnaround since the housing market crash. 

Getting Legal Help 
The law offices of Isaac Benmergui can help you with your legal real estate needs; call 780-800-
2510 or email Isaac@benmerguilaw.com for more information or to set up an appointment 
today. 

 


